Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
MRGMiami
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Six announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: September 16, 2015, 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.
PLACE: Arcola Lakes Library, 8240 NW 7 Avenue, Miami, Florida 33150
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This is a roadway improvement project along State Road (SR) 7/NW 7 Avenue from SR 934/NW 79 Street to Little River Drive in Miami-Dade County.
The proposed work includes: repaving and restriping the roadway along SR 7/NW 7 Avenue from NW 79 Street to Little River Drive; installing new pedestrian countdown signals at Little River Drive; milling, resurfacing and refurbishing pavement markings; and upgrading traffic signals and signs along the corridor. Construction is expected to begin in November 2017 and last about four months. The estimated construction cost is $819,000.
Attendees may arrive at any time from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. Graphic displays will be shown and FDOT representatives will be available to discuss the projects, answer questions, and receive comments about the proposed design.
Persons who need special assistance under the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 or who need translation services (free of charge) should contact, Ivette Ruiz-Paz at (305)470-5349 or in writing to FDOT, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172 or by email at: ivette.ruiz-paz@dot.state.fl.us at least seven days prior to the public meeting. 
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ms. Ivette Ruiz-Paz at the contact information listed above.

